
Public comment 17-2295 

 

When I first became aware that I was going to be living with 18 turbines within 1 ½ miles of my home my 

first thought was that it would ruin the beautiful landscape. I have worked hard to make our property a 

haven for the wildlife and preserve the peacefulness that I love. It is so quiet at my house that I can 

literally hear a gentle snowfall. Since being informed about this project I started to educate myself on 

“wind farms”. Unfortunately I can now say that the landscape is no longer my primary concern. I have 

read and talked to people who have real health issues due to living by turbines. I am scared for my 

family’s health and wellbeing. I urge you to consider the negative experiences of others who have lived 

near turbines and not repeat the same mistakes in Seneca County. I trust that you will do the right thing 

by protecting the people of our county. 

 

Janeen Smith 
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